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Animal Health Week September 29 – October 5, 2013 

“Their health is in your hands!”

Pet owners and livestock producers play a huge role in maintaining the health and wellbeing of their animals.  

For pets, visits to their veterinarian, help a pet to maintain a healthier life.  Visits to the veterinarian are important for the health of the family as well.  Pets can carry and pass on serious illnesses to their owners such as salmonella, toxoplasma and rabies, and even worms.  Veterinarians are here to provide the pet owner with options that will help to keep their pet and the owner healthy such as recommending vaccines and anti-parasitic treatments.  Veterinarians will take into consideration your pet’s lifestyle, health status, geographic location and household consideration such as the health status of family members.

For livestock producers, veterinarians can be consulted regarding herd health management and biosecurity issues.  Some of these measures can help protect Canada from foreign animal diseases, or emerging disease and help limit the spread of various diseases which helps to also protect our animal product markets and our food markets.

If you have questions regarding how you can affect the health of your pets or your livestock, contact us at the Dauphin or Ste. Rose Veterinary Clinic where your pet or livestocks’s health is our concern!
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